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December 25th, 2019 - Real
jobs from real companies
Updated daily Only verified
open positions at top
companies EY Jobs''Rafal
Rogoza ? Cyber Security
Manager ? EY LinkedIn
December 5th, 2019 - Cyber
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community of DT amp E Delivery
Technology amp Engineering
Program Management for IBM
elite Distinguished Engineers
Senior Technical Staff Members

api.sharedstudios.com                           13 / 105



 
and IBM Fellows across the
globe''EY UK Careers
December 22nd, 2019 - GLOBAL
CODE OF CONDUCT EY refers to
the global organisation and
may refer to one or more of
the member firms of Ernst amp
Young Global Limited each of
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which is a separate legal
entity Ernst amp Young Global
Limited a UK company limited
by guarantee does not provide
services to clients''Managing
the risk of insider threats
and cyber attacks
December 26th, 2019 - Managing
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the risk of insider threats
and cyber attacks April 28
2017 Source 2016 EY Global
Forensic Data Analytics Survey
56 say that employees are most
likely sources of an attack 32
believe the level of cyber
breach and Start an insider
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threat management
program''Cybersecurity Threats
Are Rising EY
November 11th, 2013 - Cyber
security has moved from
operations to a concern of the
C suite and the board EY
formerly known as Ernst amp
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Young before getting carried
away with hip rebranding the
consultancy has found in its
work across industries ?For
nearly three quarters of
organizations surveyed
information'
'EY hiring Identity Management
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Solution Lead Advisory
December 9th, 2019 - Cyber
threats social media massive
data storage privacy
requirements and continuity of
the business as usual require
heavy information security
measures As an identity
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management solution lead you
will lead the implementation
of security solutions for our
clients and support the
clients in their desire to
protect the business The
Opportunity''An integrated
vision to manage cyber risk
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December 21st, 2019 - breach ?
less than 14 of respondents to
EY?s latest Global Information
Security Survey GISS An
integrated vision to manage
cyber risk 3 Jeremy Pizzala EY
Global FS Cybersecurity Lead 1
Path to cyber resilience Sense
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resist management program is
in place to limit access to
those who need it'
'Program management EY
Consulting Navigate the
December 15th, 2019 - Program
management Purpose Human in
the loop and process
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management Anomaly detection
algorithms to identify cyber
attacks RPA RPA is the
combination of RPA and add on
capabilities to significantly
increase the scope of
automation and improve
productivity''Clement Soh
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Associate Partner EY LinkedIn
December 26th, 2019 - Global
Operational Technology Cyber
Program Autonomous Cyber
Assessment and Program Risk
Management Cyber Strategy for
a Federal Critical
Infrastructure Organisation
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Cyber Crisis Simulation
Facilitator for a Globally
Diversified Resource Company
Cyber Penetration Testing and
Red Teaming for large private
and public organisations''EY
sucht Manager Cybersecurity in
Genève CH LinkedIn
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December 1st, 2019 - EY is a
global leader in assurance tax
Threat intelligence
Penetration testing etc Cyber
Program Management and Managed
Cybersecurity Services You
will learn all about thought
leadership as a way of
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addressing today?s constantly
evolving market and new
challenges in Cybersecurity'

'EY releases 6 step response
to cyber attacks following
May 17th, 2017 - EY releases 6
step response to cyber attacks
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following shock NHS hack 17
May 2017 Consultancy uk On
Friday the 12th of May the
UK?s National Health Service
was one of the most high
profile victims of a global
cyber attack seeing Accident
amp Emergency among other key
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services crippled by WannaCry
ransomware''EY Global
Information Security Survey
2017 Appendix ? EY
December 15th, 2019 - EY takes
a holistic view of data
security While data governance
and management are
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foundational elements the
business is the driver for
these elements Security?s
focus is on protecting and a
major component of this view
relates to DLP with the
program?s goal to effectively
manage data loss risks''EY UK
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Careers Graduate programmes
December 26th, 2019 - GLOBAL
CODE OF CONDUCT EY refers to
the global organisation and
may refer to one or more of
the member firms of Ernst amp
Young Global Limited each of
which is a separate legal
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entity Ernst amp Young Global
Limited a UK company limited
by guarantee does not provide
services to clients'
'Cyber program management ey
com
December 25th, 2019 - Cyber
program management ?
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Identifying ways to get ahead
of cybercrime All survey
statistics in this report
refer to EY?s 17th Global
Information Security Survey
2014 which captures the
responses of 1 825 C suite
leaders and information
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security and IT executives
managers representing most of
the world?s'

'Disclosure on Cybersecurity
Risk and Oversight
December 23rd, 2019 - The EY
2019 CEO Imperative Survey
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found that CEOs ranked
national and corporate
cybersecurity as the top
global challenge to business
growth investors representing
over US 32 trillion in assets
under management As part of
our annual EY Center for Board
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Matters examination of the
company?s cyber risk
management program''Prashant
Choudhary Partner IT Risk
Advisory Services
December 25th, 2019 - Global
Head of Resiliency Program a
large scale Risk
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Transformation Program As head
of the multi year and multi
million program I was
responsible for redesigning
and implementing the worldwide
footprint of the Global
Captive Centers of Deutsche
Bank Bangalore Pune Jaipur

api.sharedstudios.com                           37 / 105



 
Mumbai Manila Dublin
Birmingham and Jacksonville'
'EY Cyber Breach Response
Management
July 18th, 2019 - The annual
cost to the global economy
from cybercrime is estimated A
centralized enterprise wide
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cyber breach response program
CBRP Figure 1 EY cyber breach
response management framework
Cyber breach response
management 1 The roles of key
stakeholders in a major'
'Designing amp Building a
Cybersecurity Program
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December 14th, 2019 -
Designing amp Building a
Cybersecurity Program Based on
the NIST Cybersecurity
Framework CSF Larry Wilson
There is a global awakening
among non technologists EY?s
Cyber Program Management CPM
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Framework KPMG Cyber Security
Framework Deloitte Cyber Risk
Services Secure'
'Will Edelmuth Program
Management EY LinkedIn
November 17th, 2019 - About
The EY Global Tax Platform GTP
is a cloud based technology
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better enabling tax services
around the world GTP will help
EY clients lean in and tackle
a growing list of challenges
brought on by disruption
legislation talent
transformation and today?s
ever changing digital world'
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'EY UK hiring Forensics IT
Program Manager in London GB
December 12th, 2019 - EY is a
global leader in Assurance Tax
Transaction and Advisory
services responds and
mitigates cyber risk
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protecting EY and client data
and our information management
systems Forensics IT Project
Manager Business Analyst Job
Manager Program Management
jobs Manager Program
Management jobs 20 open jobs
Global Lead jobs Global'
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'Pablo Bentanachs González
Senior Cyber Security
December 25th, 2019 - ?Lead
consultant on helping
developing a Threat Modeling
program for a global provider
of financial markets data to
be rolled out globally Key
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points of the project included
establishing processes for
each step of the TM
identifying gaps setting key
metrics to measure success and
having an open channel for
feedback from management and
or stakeholders'
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'EY provides Cybersecurity as
a Service on Microsoft
September 25th, 2018 - By
combining EY Cybersecurity as
a Service processes and deep
experience with Microsoft
technology EY clients are
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offered a robust yet simple
managed service to proactively
monitor detect and
appropriately respond to cyber
threats for measurable
benefits to enterprises in
every industry across the
globe''The Global Project
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Management Framework PMI
December 22nd, 2019 - To be
successful global project
management implies changes for
the organizations to
understand the different
characteristics and
requirements of global
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projects for the program and
project managers? attitudes
for PMO practices and services
and for the way team members
collaborate and communicate
over distance'

'Binu Chacko Partner Risk
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Advisory Cyber Security
December 8th, 2019 - Partner
Risk Advisory Cyber Security
at EY Bengaluru Karnataka
India 500 connections IT
Service Management IT
Transformation amp Program
Management Advanced Security
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Technology Security Operations
Center ?SOC? Trailblazers
Awards is for extraordinary
InfoSec leadership and
business skills both at
national and global levels'

'Cyber Security Financial
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Services Thought Gallery
December 22nd, 2019 - Thought
Leadership Beating cyber crime
Security Program Management
from the Board s perspective
Most organisations struggle to
keep pace with theRead More
Thought Leadership EY refers
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to the global organization and
may refer to one or more of
the member firms of Ernst amp
Young Global Limited'

'Interpreting the Energy Risks
from EY?s 2016 Global Fraud
November 19th, 2019 - EY?s
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2016 Global Fraud Survey SCCE
Utilities amp Energy
Compliance and Ethics
Conference this could pose a
serious cyber concern EY is
seeing an increase in
information governance
assessments due to cyber risk
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concerns Establishment of a
Fraud Risk Management Program
2 Performs comprehensive fraud
risk assessments 3'
'Secure Cyber Risk Services
Deloitte Global Risk Advisory
December 25th, 2019 -
Deloitte?s secure services
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help organizations establish
effective controls around
sensitive assets Vulnerability
management ? We identify and
manage potential security
risks through rigorous testing
and the use of cutting edge
vulnerability management tools
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Nick Galletto is the Deloitte
Global Cyber Risk leader based
in Toronto'

'A holistic approach to
program management EY
Consulting
December 24th, 2019 - The
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obstacles to effective program
management recur all too often
and this is compounded by the
effects of advancing
technologies that lead to
increasing numbers of complex
and expensive projects This
article explains how a
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holistic approach to program
management can mitigate the
usual pitfalls and improve the
likelihood of success''EY
Advisory extra
December 18th, 2019 - Cyber
amp Data Protection As many
organisations have learned
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sometimes the hard way cyber
attacks are no longer a matter
of if it will happen but when
For EY Advisory a better
working world means solving
big complex industry issues
and capitalising on
opportunities to help deliver
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outcomes that grow optimise
and protect our clients'

'EY hiring Global Privacy
Counsel Manager in London GB
December 2nd, 2019 - EY s
Global General Counsel s
Office GCO is comprised of a
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Global Leadership Executive
Layer Region and Country
General Counsels spanning
across 45 countries and a core
team of experienced counsel
who work to provide
exceptional legal support to
EY s service lines and
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business enablement functions'

'EY GDS Manager Cyber Security
Strategy amp Roadmap 8
December 19th, 2019 - EY GDS
Manager Cyber Security
Strategy amp Roadmap 8 12 yrs
Gurgaon Gurugram IT Strategy
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Cyber Security IT Security IT
Risk Management Information
Security CISM ITIL IT Audit IT
Compliance iim mba jobs
iimjobs com'
'EY Global Information
Security Survey 2016 17 cyber
December 22nd, 2019 - Excerpt
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taken from EY?s 19th Global
Information Security Survey
2016 17 Path to cyber
resilience Sense resist react
Threats of all kinds continue
to evolve and today?s
organizations find that the
threat landscape changes and
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presents new challenges every
day Organizations have learned
over decades to defend
themselves and respond'
'EY 87 executives lack
confidence in cyber security
level
April 18th, 2017 - A recent
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global information security
survey showed 87 percent of
the interviewed board members
and executives lack confidence
in their companies level of
cyber security and 48 said the
cyber security management in
their organizations is a
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vulnerable area for
attackers''Associate Cyber
Security Risk Financial EY
Careers
November 22nd, 2019 - As EY is
a global leading service
provider in this space
Information Security domains
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in particular one or more of
the following Cyber Program
Management Cyber Threat
Management Identity amp Access
Management Data Protection As
a global leader in assurance
tax transaction and advisory
services''EY Cybersecurity
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Cyber breach response
management EY
November 21st, 2019 - A
centralized enterprise wide
cyber breach response program
CBRP The CBRP goes beyond the
capacity of a traditional
program management office PMO
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In its coordination and
oversight role EY refers to
the global organization and
may refer to one or
more''Internal audit of
cybersecurity Presentation to
the
December 21st, 2019 - Internal
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audit of cybersecurity
Presentation to the Atlanta
IIA Chapter January 2015
Source EY s Global Information
Security Survey Page 5 Why is
this topic important program
The management of technology
risks needs to be a board
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level priority'

'Under cyber attack EY s
Global information security
December 2nd, 2019 - Under
cyber attack EY s 16th annual
Global Information Security
Survey 2013 tracks the level
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of awareness and action by
companies in response to cyber
threats and canvases the
opinion of over 1 900 senior
executives globally'

'EY analyzes cybersecurity
risk disclosure ? Cooley PubCo
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December 13th, 2019 - EY
analyzes cybersecurity risk
disclosure The report cautions
that these cyber related
threats are a ?growing global
problem? that might be
mitigated by internal controls
that take cyber threats into
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account metrics that report on
the health of the
cybersecurity risk management
program''EY hiring Manager
Cyber Security Risk Financial
December 13th, 2019 - You will
be working with our Advanced
Security Centers to access the
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most sophisticated tools
available to fight against
cyber crime We will support
you with career long training
and coaching to develop your
skills As EY is a global
leading service provider in
this space you will be working
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with the best of the best in a
collaborative''Jatin Sehgal
Global Leader amp Managing
Partner EY
December 21st, 2019 - Jatin
Sehgal heeft 3 functies op
zijn of haar profiel I am
working with world?s best
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organizations helping them
stay out of trouble and to
make better decisions
regarding cyber security As
Global Leader at EY s
certification body EY
CertifyPoint ? Cyber Security
Program Management ? Cyber

api.sharedstudios.com                           80 / 105



 
Threat Intelligence'
'C suites need to see the big
picture with cyber risk EY
December 25th, 2019 - Program
management Purpose Former EY
Global Advisory Cybersecurity
Leader retired from EY in June
2019 Posted on January 20 2017
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Cyber risk is a bigger issue
now than it?s ever been The
creation and operation of a
cyber management
framework''Cybersecurity ? Our
latest thinking EY Global
December 24th, 2019 - The
mission of Cyber Threat
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Management is to assess
improve build and operate
security operations EY refers
to the global organization and
may refer to one or more of
the member firms of Ernst amp
Young Global Limited each of
which is a separate legal
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entity'
'Manager Cyber Security Risk
Financial Services
November 14th, 2019 - You will
be working with our Advanced
Security Centers to access the
most sophisticated tools
available to fight against
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cyber crime We will support
you with career long training
and coaching to develop your
skills As EY is a global
leading service provider in
this space you will be working
with the best of the best in a
collaborative''EY hiring
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Advisory Senior Consultant ?
Cybersecurity
November 18th, 2019 - You?ll
get to use your technical and
business skills in order to
help us drive this mission and
have an impact on cyber
security at a global level
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About EY As a global leader in
assurance tax Management
Advisor Performance
Improvement Program Management
Complex Program Management
Manager'
'cyber EY Professional
Security
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January 31st, 2018 - Why wait
for a cyber catastrophe to
prepare for a cyber attack
asks an audit firm EY has
brought out its Power and
Utilities Global Information
Security Survey 2017 18 The
firm says that the utilities?
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sector cybersecurity function
does not meet their needs'

'Karthik Challuri
Cybersecurity Advisory Senior
Risk
November 28th, 2019 - Served
as a Risk Management
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Consultant for a large scale
Procure to Pay P2P Enterprise
Data Management program
involving the mapping and
transformation of data fields
from source systems R 3 SRM
Legacy to Business Data
Warehouse BW system thereby
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providing systematic
segregation of business data
for business reporting'

'EY Global Forensic Data
Analytics Survey 2018 391711
33
December 16th, 2019 -
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According to the EY Global
Forensic Data Analytics Survey
2018 ? Data management program
development DPO managed
services monitoring Data
breach response ? Cyber breach
preparation ? Cyber breach
response management ? Cyber
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investigation and triage ?
Crisis risk management Data
privacy assessment and
training''
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